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July 3, 2014       (707) 269-1991 or (707)442-4143 

       Kathy Murphy 

       707-445-4148 
 

Thank you for considering the enclosed PSA for the Humboldt Library Foundation “Buy a 

Book” campaign.  Your help is invaluable in assisting us with our commitment to keep our 

Humboldt County Library system a healthy and valuable local asset. 
 

Humboldt Library Foundation PSA 

“Buy a Book” - :30 
 

Every day the Humboldt County Library helps people of all ages enrich their lives.  With increased 

expenses and decreased funding our local library is facing unprecedented challenges.  You can help.  

Join the Humboldt Library Foundation “Buy A Book” campaign.  This season the Buy A Book 

campaign is focusing on helping the library build-up the very popular Audio Visual collection that 

includes DVDs, Blu-ray, MP3 and audio books.  For as little as $25.00 you can buy one as a gift or 

buy one in memory of a loved one.  It’s an easy way to help, its tax deductable and it’s important!  

Join the Humboldt Library Foundation “Buy a Book” campaign and help open the world.   

 

 

For more information log on to www.humboldtlibraryfoundation.org or mail your check to Humboldt 

Library Foundation, PO Box 440, Eureka, CA 95502. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Elizabeth Murguia 

President 

Humboldt Library Foundation 
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